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Ventura, CA — Girl Scouts of California’s Central Coast is grieving a community tragedy that 

happened last night, on November 7, in Thousand Oaks, CA involving a mass shooting at 

Borderline Bar and Grill, claiming 12 lives.  During this tragedy, our hearts go out to all of the 

victims impacted by this difficult time.  

Girl Scouts of California’s Central Coast rallies around the community to support all involved 

and impacted. GSCCC would like to thank the Ventura County Sheriff’s Department for their 

dedication and responsiveness during this time of need. Unfortunately, Sargent Ron Helus, a 

29-year veteran lost his life serving those in need, he is a true hero. GSCCC thanks you for your

commitment to our community.  GSCCC also wants to thank Los Robles Hospital for helping all

of the victims and their families.

Please contact Director of Marketing Kathryn Jordahl with any inquires. (805)-232-3977 or 

KJordahl@girlscoutsccc.org  
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